New CUSP Submission focuses on Research Administrators [1]

April 4, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

Want to learn more about best practices at work in other departments? The CU Shared Practices (CUSP) Program highlights good ideas in operation around CU. The latest submission to the CUSP website describes Boulder's Research Administrators Meetings (RAM). This is an informal group of employees who have come together to discuss relevant and timely issues related to administering sponsored research projects and contracts. The group meets online as well as in person, with a member email list that is available 24/7 for anyone in the group to pose a question. To learn more about RAM, check out the CUSP 2013 website at https://www.cu.edu/controller/initiatives/cusp/?p=412 [3].

Send email when Published:

No

Source URL: https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/2013/04/04/new-cusp-submission-focuses-research-administrators

Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/2013/04/04/new-cusp-submission-focuses-research-administrators [2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752 [3] https://www.cu.edu/controller/initiatives/cusp/?p=412